
 
 
 
As the leaves begin to change around campus, we hope that your students are having a great 
fall semester at NKU. Midterms are quickly approaching and students should have a better 
understanding about any support services they may need to be successful. If your student finds 
a class to be particularly challenging, there are several resources they can use to get help. 

1. Encourage your student to contact the course professor during office hours. Office hours 
are listed on the course syllabus. The professor may be able to suggest different ways to 
study or learn the information. Making a connection with the professor can also show the 
professor that the student is interested in learning and achieving success in the course. 

2. Utilize Learning PLUS to access tutoring, the Writing Center and supplemental 
instruction for free! 

3. Make an appointment with University Connect & Persist (UCAP). Your student can meet 
with a member of the UCAP team to discuss academic success, navigating finances, 
and more.  

 
SPRING ADVISING APPOINTMENTS 
It’s hard to believe that the opportunity to register for Spring 2021 courses is just around the 
corner. To prepare, encourage your students to: 

1. Log into myNKU and check their holds status. Your student will want to take action to get 
any holds removed so that they will be able to register for classes. 

2. Check their registration date. This will help your student determine the first date they will 
be eligible to register for classes. 

3. Schedule an advising appointment. Students need to meet with an advisor prior to 
registering, and advising times can fill up quickly! 

 
CAREER SERVICES AVAILABLE FOR ALL STUDENTS 
NKU is currently offering a variety of virtual career fairs. Students can participate to learn more 
about internships and job opportunities. If your student is not currently job-seeking, now is still a 
great time to reach out to Career Services to learn how to navigate the job search process. 
Encouraging a first year student to begin building a resume now will help them establish a 
framework that they can continue to build upon throughout their time at NKU. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
September 28 – Faculty begin submitting midterm grades (Students can view midterm grades in 
myNKU) 
September 28 – Fall 2020 Cancellation for Non-Payment 
October 1 – FAFSA Filing Opens 
October 12 – Fall Break 
October 13 – Fall Break 
October 26 – Last day to drop a class with a grade of “W” 
October 29 – Priority Registration Begins 

https://inside.nku.edu/plus/tutoring.html
https://inside.nku.edu/ucap.html
https://inside.nku.edu/registrar/registration/priority-registration.html
https://inside.nku.edu/registrar/registration/academic-advising.html
https://inside.nku.edu/careerservices/students/FallCareerFairs-v.html


 
Access COVID 19 Updates here. 

 

https://www.nku.edu/covid19.html

